Rev. H. Cameron, DORNOCH.

Dear Mr Cameron.

At a branch meeting held last Friday night it was unanimously agreed that you be asked to fill the vacant office of Chaplain to the Dornoch and District Branch. This office was previously held by your predecessor, Rev. Wm. Macleod.

I must point out that the Legion will take up as little of your time as possible. We hold a short service at the War Memorial every Remembrance Sunday; this service is usually conducted jointly by the Minister of the Free Church and the Cathedral Church. I trust you will be able to be with us on Sunday 8th November.

Yours sincerely,

(A. W. Mackenzie) Hon. Secretary.